
Malcolm Dowers 

From: Alan.Winston@met.pnn.police.uk
Sent: 08 March 2017 09:56
Cc: SNTJI-Wanstead@met.pnn.police.uk
Subject: Wanstead Ward 
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11/03/2017

Dear Ward Member, 
  
  
PLEASE DO NOT RESPOND TO THIS EMAIL -  
PLEASE SEND ALL FEEDBACK, COMMENTS, QUESTIONS AND SUGGESTIONS TO  
Wanstead.snt@met.police.uk 
  
March 2017 1st-8th  
  
Classification  Committed on/from DateTime      Committed to DateTime   Address 
Burglary Non D  12/02/2017 09:00:00     27/02/2017 10:00:00     NUTTER LANE 
C/Dam Veh U500  28/02/2017 20:00:00     01/03/2017 08:00:00     ALDERS CLOSE 
Burglary Non D  01/03/2017 16:30:00     02/03/2017 07:30:00     OVERTON DRIVE 
Att Burg Dwell  01/03/2017 00:30:00     01/03/2017 01:00:00     FOXGLOVE GARDENS 
Theft of MV     05/03/2017 21:01:00     06/03/2017 07:59:00     BRADING CRESCENT 
Burg Dwell      06/03/2017 07:50:00     06/03/2017 20:15:00     WARREN ROAD 
Theft of MV     05/03/2017 18:30:00     06/03/2017 04:00:00     HERONGATE ROAD 
  
NUTTER LANE  Burglary Non Dwelling - Allotments use a permanent pen to property mark tools  
OVERTON DRIVE Burglary Non Dwelling - Building site outbuilding in front garden broken into  
FOXGLOVE GARDENS Attempted Burglary Dwelling - Male seen jumping over the fence at the rear of the property, where 
there is an alleyway. Any property that backs onto an alleyway, park, open space that give easier access to the back of your 
property needs securing.    
  
HERONGATE ROAD  BRADING CRESCENT - Theft of MV  Fiat 500  X2 one has been found  
  
WARREN ROAD Burglary Dwelling -  Access gained into the garden via the side gate Suspect/s had gained entry into the 
premises via the first floor balcony patio doors and at the rear of the house.  
No alarm set off  
  
The Met have launched a new Web site. The site will be populated by twitter and our new Facebook Page and new updates will 
be added in time. Currently it  has the monthly crime figures on there and crime prevention advice to match. Crime can also be 
reported online or at #metCC 
  
The Met police are issuing Body worn cameras, these will be rolled out in the coming month for all front line officers.        
  
  
  
  
Regards, 
  
PCSO 7233 Alan Winston  
Wanstead Neighbourhood Policing Team 
Email - Wanstead.snt@met.police.uk 
Tel - 020 8721 2796 
  
If you do not wish to receive further communications from your Local Policing Team please inform us by replying to this email 
  

Total Policing is the Met's commitment to be on the streets and in your communities to catch offenders, prevent crime 
and support victims. We are here for London, working with you to make our capital safer. 

  

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary. 

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal privilege and are intended 
solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete it from 
your system.  To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the information in this email without the 
permission of the sender. MPS communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted by law.  Consequently, any email 
and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are authorised to conclude any binding 
agreement on behalf of the MPS by email. The MPS accepts no responsibility for unauthorised agreements reached with other 


